
Public Service Announcement

Seymour Street Reconstruction 

North Bay, ON – August 1, 2025 – Starting Wednesday, August 6, 2025, Canor Construction Inc. will 

be installing traffic control and signage on Seymour Street from Station to Commerce and Cholette 

Street from Hwy 11/17 to Station 

Also, in preparation for constructing the retaining wall west of Commerce, Canor will be completing drill 

holes along Seymour Street to identify the bedrock profile. During this scope of work there will be 

flagging personnel directing traffic and drivers may experience short delays to permit this work to be 

completed.  

This project will enhance road safety, improve traffic flow, and upgrade critical infrastructure, with 
construction tentatively scheduled to be completed by November 2026. 

For additional project information including drawings of Seymour Street Reconstruction, please visit: 
https://northbay.ca/projects/seymour-street-reconstruction/
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